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I am a local resident, My family has been in the Wallaroo area since the 1860s, I and my family use Wallaroo 
road everyday for access to Canberra, I have heard that access to the construction site will be along Wallaroo 
road, Southwell road,We have had issues with trucks on the road in the last few years, The road is not in great 
condition, I would like to know if Wallaroo Road will be upgraded to cater to thousands of truck movements 
during the construction period and ongoing maintenance of the solar panels, Are we as a community going to 
be left with a road that is worse than it is now, Yass Valley Council do minimal maintenance work on the road 
as it is, We have also heard that certain prominent local residents have been payed to be quiet on the issue, I 
understand this may be heresay but itâ€™s still concerning to us, The land is also prime agricultural land very 
close to the ACT border, People In Dunlop are just starting to wake to the fact they will be looking at a massive 
solar farm so close to  a built up area, It is also in a bushfire area, What are the protections that will be put in 
place to counter this threat, I am against this solar farm as I think itâ€™s in the wrong place, Thankyou. 
 

 




